
The Fairview Park Friends Committee invites the community to a fall tour at Fairview
     Park. Fairview Park Plan Administrator Robert Staples will lead the tour, which is 

expected to last approximately 90 minutes. He will point out some native and 
non-native vegetation, proposed plant communities, Park Master Plan 

elements and new trails.

This seasonal tour will begin in the westerly parking lot, at the picnic 
shelter. Be sure to wear comfortable shoes. In the case of seasonal 
rains on the day of the event, the tour may be shortened or 

cancelled. For further information, please contact the Fairview 
Park Friends Hotline at (714) 754-5698, or Carol Proctor, Staff 

Liaison to the Committee, at  (714) 754-5688.

Fairview Park Fall Tour
Saturday, November 12, 2005

10:00 a.m.

2525 Placentia Avenue
Costa Mesa

Fl-412
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